
November 3, 2023

Dear Parents and Friends,

We hope that you had a great week. We would like to share the following information with you:

Next Week
We would like to remind our families that there is no school for students on Tuesday, November 7, 2022, due to
staff professional development. On this day, teachers will have some collaborative time to plan with the Great
Minds math materials and work with their co-teachers. Additionally, we have some staff members participating
in CPR/First Aid training and PMT training.

There is also no school on Friday, November 10, 2022, due to the Veteran’s Day holiday. We would like to thank
all of our veterans for their service.

Morning Drop-off reminder

We would like to remind our families who drop off their Grade K-8 student(s) in the morning that morning

drop-off is between 8:00 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. After 8:15 a.m., please drop your student off in front of the

building. Thank you.

From the LCS PTO

Please check out the LCS PTO Facebook page for upcoming LCS PTO events, such as the Grade 4, 5, and 6 Dance

on November 17th and Holiday Shopping.

LCS PTO Trunk-or-Treat

Many thanks to the LCS PTO for organizing the annual trunk-or-treat for the children of Lisbon. Last Friday’s event

was a great success and a lot of fun. Also, thank you to the Lisbon Fire Department for being present and

supporting this event.

Lions Club Vision Screening

Thank you to the members of the Lions Club for joining us this past Wednesday to help out with vision

screenings.

Holiday Concert

Mark your calendars, the LCS Holiday Concert will be held Wednesday, December 13, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. in the

LCS gym.

https://www.facebook.com/LisbonPTO/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b2VcUSEBVJJ7TbhXYs-bFbNrOjSfTBJ6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qKUgy6rBDyc3STnOcTiCIrSXh3M0UlX5/view?usp=sharing


Community Partners

Please click on this link for upcoming events from the Slater Library.

Healthy Hint of the Week

Take a walk. Walking is a calming activity that helps you stay healthy without requiring any equipment. Regular

30-minute walks can not only keep you healthy and stay in shape but also reduce stress.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Christopher & Sal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Fus0ytpX9cVQdUAj1CGxEdHHeDCqePMY/view?usp=sharing

